
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(SCHOOL REOPENING AFTER SUMMER BREAK) 

Dear Parents and Students,          Date : 23/06/2023 

Greetings from St. Paul’s School, Pali 

The school will reopen after the summer vacations from Monday, 26th 

June 2023. After a month- long break, we are eagerly looking forward to 

welcome all our students. We hope they had a great time during their 

vacations and are exhilarated to be back to the school.  

We as a school are committed for facilitating the best and efficacious 

school systems.  

Parents are requested to note the following information :- 

SCHOOL TIMINGS 

 

First day i.e. Monday, 26th June 2023 will be a Half Day and Timings will 

be :-   

Classes - Nursery, LKG & HKG : - 08.00 am to 09.30 am. 

Classes – I to XII                           : - 07.20 am to 10.30 am 

 

REGULAR SCHOOL TIMINGS 

 

Classes - Nursery, LKG & HKG : - 08.00 am to 12.00 noon. 

Classes – I to XII                           : - 07.20 am to 01.10 pm 

 

SCHOOL TIMINGS ON SATURDAYS 

 

Classes - Nursery, LKG & HKG : - 08.00 am to 10.30 am 

Classes – I to XII                           : - 07.20 am to 11.35 am 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

PRINCIPAL 


